
From: 'Aurele Gilleran'  
To:  
Sent: Tue Jan 15 19:59 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink Project Draft CPUC/USBLM EIR/EIS 
 
 

 

Having reviewed the draft review and report, I am in total agreement with the writers of this summary. 
They are to be congratulated for the thoroughness of their study and the clarity of the report. 

As a Poway resident whose family would be directly injured by Sunrise Powerlink, I sincerely hope that 
the CPUC and USBLM will embrace this report and deny SDG&E the permission to build this 
unnecessary and environmentally unfriendly project. 

Regards,  

  

Aurele M. Gilleran 

12262 Berea Court 

Poway, CA 92064 

858-578-1606 
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